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For the last two years, academic staff in the B.Sc. Computer Engineering and Computing
Science courses have been meeting regularly with all their students through a collaborative
inter-departmental effort. This has proved a useful exercise in maintaining a regular link with
students, to get a general overview of their progress and to give them an opportunity to voice
any concerns. Students have welcomed these meetings very positively, particularly during the
pandemic, throughout which the meetings continued virtually. 

Do you have an example of good QA practice at your unit which you would like us to share?
Get in touch with us at qac@um.edu.mt

um.edu.mt

https://www.um.edu.mt/
http://www.um.edu.mt/courses/overview/UBSCHICPEFT-2021-2-O
http://www.um.edu.mt/courses/overview/UBSCHICGCFT-2021-2-O
http://facebook.com/universityofmalta
http://twitter.com/ummalta
https://www.linkedin.com/school/university-of-malta
https://www.instagram.com/ummalta
http://www.youtube.com/universityofmalta
https://www.um.edu.mt/

